
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chairman Bob Belden called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 

 

PRESENT: 

Bob Belden, Joy Greenstein, Rosa Fernandes, Debbie Brooks, Sharon Butow, Superintendent Dr. John 

Barile, Director of Business & Operations Ken Post and Director of Technology Eric Conklin. 

 

ABSENT:  Amy Foster 

 

Mike Murphy joined the meeting at 6:45pm 

 

APPROVAL OF CANDLEWOOD LAKE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL TECHNOLOGY 

PACKAGE 

Eric Conklin addressed questions from the Board regarding the proposed technology package for 

Candlewood Lake Elementary School.  After discussion,  R. Fernandes moved, J Greenstein seconded, 

and the Board voted 6-0 to authorize Tecton to prepare documents for procurement from the State of 

Connecticut or public bidding for the purchase of the technology package for the Candlewood Lake 

Elementary School as recommended by the Municipal Building Committee, Director of Technology 

Eric Conklin and Superintendent Dr. John Barile. 

B. Belden, J. Greenstein, R. Fernandes, D. Brooks, M. Murphy and S. Butow voted aye. 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

Without objection, Mr. Belden adjourned the meeting at 6:49 pm 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Lisa Gramling, Board Clerk 

_____________________________ 

Amy Foster, Secretary 
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